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Good Morning! 
     Welcome to Catholic Schools Week at St. Margaret Mary 
School!   National Catholic Schools Week is the annual 
celebration of Catholic education in the United States. It 
started yesterday, Sunday and runs all week. The theme for 
the National Catholic Schools Week 2015 is “Catholic Schools: 
Communities of Faith, Knowledge and Service.”   Ms. K and her 
Student Council have lot of exciting events planned for this 
week's celebration.   Below is an agenda of the week!  
 
MONDAY - CLERGY APPRECIATION DAY 
Cards and accolades for our Clergy throughout the day. 
TUESDAY - PRINCIPAL APPRECIATION DAY! 
WEDNESDAY - FACULTY AND STAFF APPRECIATION DAY 
Whole school attends the 8:15 Mass. 
Special blessing and presentation for faculty and staff 
Lunch for faculty and staff provided by Student Council 
THURSDAY - PARENT AND GRANDPARENT APPRECIATION DAY 
Coffee and donuts for our parents and grandparents! 
Banners, posters and blessings at morning line - up. 
Cards and letters sent home 
Parent night!!! - no homework assigned for grades K-5. Junior High will 
receive some homework. 
FRIDAY - STUDENT APPRECIATION DAY!!! 
SPIRIT COLOR FREE DRESS!!! 
CLASS CHEER!! 
SPIRIT RALLY AND TREATS - FRIDAY AT 1:15 

Come join the fun!! 
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Also, thank you all St. Margaret Mary Students who participated in 
yesterday's Masses.  You all were awesome!!!!  For those of you who 
came to Mass in your school uniform, please enjoy your 'free dress' 
pass.  A thousand thank yous for taking time out from your Sunday to 
support SMMS!!!  
  
THIS WEEK'S ACADEMICS -   2nd quarter has officially closed. Report 
cards will be distributed on Friday. Please look for your child's final grades on 
SchoolSpeak - Friday. 
  
OTHER REMINDERS -  
1. ALL SCHOOL MASS - WEDNESDAY 
2. VALENTINE GRAMS WILL BE SOLD THIS WEEK AND NEXT 
WEEK.  ALL SCHOOL MASS ON FEB 13. MASS ATTIRE ON THAT DAY. 
NO FREE DRESS ALLOWED. 
3. NEW VIRTUS TRAINING DATES AND FINGERPRINTING DATES 
HAVE BEEN POSTED ON THE ARCHDIOCESE WEB-SITE. If you would 
like to volunteer for the school and have not completed these 
requirements, please look on the web-site for available dates. 
4. PARENT VOLUNTEER HOURS DUE ON MARCH 31ST  
  
     I am looking forward to an exciting week! 
  
Blessings, 
  
Mrs. Zimmerman 
Principal 
 


